
FLORIDA
ACUPUNCTURISTS 

NEED YOUR HELP

474 Washington Street

Mosherville, MI 49258

strings-bar.co

VETO



SB230

We are requesting assistance from our valued

patients in reaching the Florida Governor to VETO

SB230 to better serve our community and the

patients of Florida.

• Senate Bill 230 (SB230)

designates Acupuncturists in

Florida are not allowed to call

ourselves "Acupuncture

Physicians" with a potential

felony penalty.

• This could negatively impact

how we serve our patients and

how you can access safe &

effective Acupuncture care.

• This bill is at Governor Ron

DeSantis' office and will either

be signed into law or vetoed in

the next week.

• We ask that you call and/or

email the Governor and

request he "VETO SB230"

SENATE BILL 230 (SB230):

CONTACT

GOVERNOR DESANTIS:
CALL:

850-488-7146  or

850-717-9337

Monday-Friday   8-5pm

EMAIL:

https://www.flgov.com/

email-the-governor/

Example Script:

"My name is xxxx. I live in xxx and

have been a patient of Dr. Xxx for

many years. I understand that Dr.

Xxx is an Acupuncturist. Dr. Xxx has

taken care of my (health concern)

and I trust her/him for advice and

treatment when I need care.

Please VETOSB230."


